Dear Parents,							

The school is proposing to take Year 6 on a residential adventure visit to Boreatton Park in Shrewsbury from Wednesday 22nd May 2019 to Friday 24th May 2019.

Boreatton Park offers a variety of challenging and exciting activities all set within its beautiful grounds.  Further information will follow should we have enough pupils wishing to participate.  

Parents must realise that the school reserves the right to restrict pupils from this trip who may be at risk to themselves and others because of inappropriate behaviour.

In order that I can have some indication of the numbers interested I would be grateful if you would return the form below by Thursday 18th  October .  A minimum of 30 pupils is required in order to keep costs as low as possible.

The cost of the trip is £250  approx. (Accommodation - £220, Coach £30).
[bookmark: _GoBack](The payment schedule will be:- £30 deposit due 2nd  November, 2nd payment £40 due by 14th Jan final payment by 27th March.)

Yours sincerely
J Butterworth			
Headteacher			


YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP

I   would   /   would not   be interested in my child going on a residential visit to Boreatton Park, Shrewsbury in May 2019.


I would be prepared to send in a deposit of £30 (non-returnable) as soon as trip is confirmed (Please do not send any money until the trip is confirmed).

CHILD’S NAME: __________________________________________________

PARENTS NAME: ________________________________________________

PARENTS SIGNATURE: ___________________________________________ 

